Shawnna Rule

From: Connie Matthews

Sent: Wednesday, September 3, 2025 10:11 AM
To: Todd Hellrigel

Cc: Shawnna Rule

Subject: Recommendation for hire

Dr. Hellrigel -

I would like to recommend that Shane Cline be hired as a full-time Middle School Custodian. His
previous work experience will help him as he coordinates with our current maintenance and custodial
staff to keep our school clean and running smoothly.

Mrys: Connie Maitthews
Principal

Midwest Central Middle School
121 N. Church St.

Green Valley, IL 61534
309.352.2300, ext. 2000
https://www.midwestcentral.org/
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"It's a great day to be a Raider!"



